
  able 2425 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  able 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- {able},
 + content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many, meet,
 much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  be 0433 # aneko {an-ay'-ko}; from 303 and 2240; to attain to,
i.e. (figuratively) be proper: -- convenient, {be} fit.[ql

  come 2240 # heko {hay'-ko}; a primary verb; to arrive, i.e. be
present (literally or figuratively): -- {come}.[ql

  content 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ {content}, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many,
meet, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  convenient 0433 # aneko {an-ay'-ko}; from 303 and 2240; to
attain to, i.e. (figuratively) be proper: -- {convenient}, be
fit.[ql

  convenient 2520 # katheko {kath-ay'-ko}; from 2596 and 2240};
to reach to, i.e. (neuter of present active participle,
figuratively as adjective) becoming: -- {convenient}, fit.[ql

  fit 0433 # aneko {an-ay'-ko}; from 303 and 2240; to attain to,
i.e. (figuratively) be proper: -- convenient, be {fit}.[ql

  fit 2520 # katheko {kath-ay'-ko}; from 2596 and 2240}; to
reach to, i.e. (neuter of present active participle,
figuratively as adjective) becoming: -- convenient, {fit}.[ql

  good 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, {good}, great, large, long (while), many,
meet, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  great 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, {great}, large, long (while), many,
meet, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  large 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, {large}, long (while), many,
meet, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  long 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, {long} (while), many,
meet, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  many 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), {many},
meet, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  meet 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many,
{meet}, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  much 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many, meet,
{much}, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  reach 2185 # ephikneomai {ef-ik-neh'-om-ahee}; from 1909 and a
cognate of 2240; to arrive upon, i.e. extend to: -- {reach}.[ql

  security 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many, meet,
much, {security}, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  sore 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many, meet,
much, security, {sore}, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  step 2487 # ichnos {ikh'-nos}; from ikneomai (to arrive;
compare 2240); a track (figuratively): -- {step}.[ql

  sufficient 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many, meet,
much, security, sore, {sufficient}, worthy.[ql

  while 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long ({while}), many,
meet, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  worthy 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many, meet,
much, security, sore, sufficient, {worthy}.[ql
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